
Seniors Stage

Rnnual Ball
''Autumn Leaves" was 

the theme chosen by 
the senior class of 
LCHS for the Senior 
Ball which was held 
Nov. 10, in the high 
school gymnasium. The 
gym was decorated with 

V twisted crepe paper 
,\ streamers of* red, 
gold, brown, yellow, 
and orange, and Japan
ese lanterns were hung 
on the stage above the 
card tables for punch.
The music was furn

ished by a four piece 
orchestra from White- 
fish called "The Rhy
thm Venders” which 
played from 9pn̂  until 
1 am.

Punch was served by 
Pauline Held, LCHS 
freshman, and Lee 
Kearney, LOHS sopho
more .

After the Ball sev
eral couples traveled 
to Rexford where they 
attended a breakfast 
at the home of Mr. and 
Mrs. Lloyd DePratu,

Several others
went to the home of 
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald 
Wollan for breakfast.

Buses Make 

Per feet J e s t >
Patrolman Alfred 

Rierson, of Columbia 
Falls, and Austin 
Carey, of Libby,,were 
present at LCHS Thurs
day, November S, to 
inspect the buses that 
deliver the children 
who live in the rural 
district around Eureka 
to.and from school.

After the insoectjon

of the buses belonging 
to ’ Rudy Peck, Tom 
Burch,- Dock'Webb, Mrs. 
Tom Burch, Don
Carpenter, Ed Clark, 
Ramsey Broom, Gene 
Johnson, and Werner 

Held, it was reported 
that all of the buses, 
of the district around 
Eureka, that transp ort 
children to and from 
the Roosevelt - Grade 
School and LCHS, were 
in perfect condition 
and running order for 
the safe doing of 
their jobs. The people 
of Eureka should be 
thankful and proud of 
our bus drivers.

Photog Snaps 

School Pics

Robert Velina, of the 
Superior School Photo 
Service, was in Eureka 
on Nov. S and 9* The 
morning of Nov. S, Mr. 
Velina took pictures 
of the students at the 
Grade School. In the 
afternoon he took group 
pictures at LCHS. The 
groups taken were GAA, 
CAP, Pep Club, girls 
PE class, boys PE 
class, football team, 
LC Club, journalism 
class, student council 
and annual staff. On 
Nov. 9, he took .pict
ures, of each LCHS "stu
dent .

The pictures will be 
put up in packets to 
be sent home with the 
students to show to 
the parents. They may 
pick out any of the 
items they would like 
to keep. The packets 
include one 5 x 7, and 
two 3ix5 with folders, 
and one dozen wallet

The. Seniors chose 
their class idols 
Thursday, Nov. fj. 
Pictures are to be 
taken of the idols to 
go into the annual. 
Because of duplication 
on some of these"the 
annual staff asked the 
senior which he pre
ferred, then filled 
the vacant place with 
the second choice.

Those chosen were: 
Most Athletic- Arlie 
Burk and Rodney Cone; 
Comedian- David and 
Dale Patrick; Most 
carefree- David West, 
Shirley Ripley and 
David Benefield; Best 
Dancer- Sharon Borup 
and Kenny Frost; Best 
Dressed-Gerry Krueger, 
Keith McCully and Bes
sie Bergette; Most 
Likely to Succeed and 
Studious- Marie Steph
enson and Bruce Kauf
man; Personality---*-
Sharon Douglas and 
Roger Hall.

Six Lions Named 
For Honors

Six of the . LCHS 
football players have 
been nominated for the 
all conference team 
for the , northwest 
district by a poll of 
all of the coaches and 
officials of this
district. Those who 
were nominated are
Keith McCully, Arlie 
Burk, Fritz Lamey and 
Rodney Cone, seniors;, 
and Frank West, and 
Bob St. Peter, juniors.

m m

size pictures.
The LCHS annual 

staff will receive 15 
per cent of the gross 
sale at LCHS.


